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NOTICE 
 
 
TO: Mr. Mike Anderson – Chairman, WMUC 
 Mr. Jimmy Powell – Vice-Chairman, WMUC 
 Mr. William Baker – Secretary, WMUC 
 Mr. John Omohundro – Treasurer, WMUC  
 Mr. Billy Vanicek – Commissioner, WMUC 
 Hon. JoEllen Reed – Mayor 
 Mr. Mike Flynn – City Manager 
 Mr. John Rompf – Counsel Representative, WMU 
 Mr. Tim Smith – WKYN Radio 
 Winchester Sun 
    
FROM: Joy Lewis and Jennifer Sparks 
  WMU Directors 
   
DATE:  Tuesday January 31, 2023 
 
RE:  Special-called Meeting Notice  
  Winchester Municipal Utilities Commission (WMUC) 
 
 
 
The Winchester Municipal Utilities Board of Commissioners will hold an in-person 
special-called meeting on Wednesday, February 1, 2023 at 3:30 P.M.  
 


